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New from the John S. White Collection 
 

I’ve added beautiful new specimens from the John S. White collection (click here). The 

theme of this update began as quartz with inclusions, but in the end there are specimens 

exhibiting other great phenomena as well – phantoms, zoning, selective deposition. In 

some cases, the additional mineral is truly the feature – indeed, a few of these specimens 

might better be characterized as rutile with quartz. There are also wonderful specimens 

with hematite, tourmaline, and more. 

 

Hope you enjoy the update! 
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The currency disparity remains in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual reminder - 

prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to browsing 

online minerals in - US dollar terms). 

 

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above link does not work, the 

address is: 

 

https://www.mcdougallminerals.com/product-category/browse-catalogue/browse-by-

update/john-s-white-collection-2019-2020/ 

 

The link for all new specimens on the website: 

 

https://www.mcdougallminerals.com/product-category/browse-catalogue/new-specimens/ 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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